DELAWARE ART EDUCATION ASSOCIATION
January DAEA meeting Minutes
Executive Meeting
Delaware State University, Gallery
Dover, Delaware

Feb 5, 2014, 6pm
In attendance: Beth Eggleston, Jennifer Boland and MaryJane Long
1. Approve December Minutes: Beth Moved to approve the minutes, Jen seconded.
2. Presidents Report: Maryjane discussed the Position statements that the NAEA are looking to review or approve during the delegates assembly at the NAEA Conference in San Diego on Friday, March 28th. Please look at the NAEA website to review the position statements and give input to Maryjane or Jennifer by March 15th.  www.arteducators.org/statements 
3. Treasurer’s Report: After this year’s scholarships we will not have enough funds in the account, we must start fundraising as soon as nonprofit status is returned. Maryjane is submitted all form for assistance in this with the NAEA we are awaiting a response.
4. Awards/Banquet Committee: Beth volunteered to help with the banquet invitation, thank you Beth! Invitations will be sent out next week via e-mail.
5. Membership Committee: We are currently at 80 members.
6. Youth Art Month Committee: Award winners images are on the website, flag is in the process of being created and will fly at the NAEA conference. We are currently looking for entries for the Creative Faces of Delaware exhibit at the Biggs Museum in Dover DE. We are also organizing exhibits at the Children’s hospital (Milton Downing’s school), New castle courthouse (Independent DE Schools) Hockessin Library (Colleen Zufelt’s school) and if you are exhibiting anything any were during the month of March please let us know and we can include it on the YAM exhibit page.
We also need images to send to Conference, can be copies but must be of high quality. Due to Jennifer Boland by Feb 25th.
7. Scholarship Committee: See Treasurer’s report
8. Conference Committee: We discussed options of charging for supplies with the fall conference or giving a list of materials to bring. We also discussed the fee for member and non-members.
9. Professional Development/ Clock Hours Committee: Jennifer will contact Deb on the new contact at DOE for training on the changes of the clock hours website.
10. Public Relations Committee: We will be releasing a press release this month on the Scholarship winners and the DAEA Banquet.
11. Research Group: A big thank you to Stephanie and Colleen for helping with the development of questions and processing of the winter survey. Please take the winter questionnaire (will be sent out by MaryJane this week) and look at the fall results on the DAEA website.
12. Open-Forum:  Deb Hansen contacted MaryJane and told her the following: DAA has opened up free membership to any Art Educator in Delaware. Please join and voice your opinion in the professional art community. Also Deb is looking for National reviews to help with the last phase of the National Standards. Please contact Deb if you are interested. deb.hansen@doe.k12.de.us 
My principal sent my school staff this link.  I really liked and I think you will too.  View if you like.  I is about 30 minutes if you skip the introductions.  http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ARR2TaepIhM.  Very illuminating.  Diane Ravitch, author of Reign of Error, is giving a talk at UNC.  
Meeting adjourned by Beth and seconded by MaryJane.

13. Judge Scholastics Awards: Margaret Crivelli- Level 1 Winner, The Tatnall School; Catheryn Shayhan- Level 2 Winner, Smyrna Middle School; Amy Su- Portfolio Winner, Cab Calloway
